
 

  

 

 

Patrick Lowe 

As a parent of a current Interschooler, I am passionate about the opportunities and experiences that 

Interschool can provide for the kids.  My family’s journey within Interschool has given us a lot of 

good memories competing and camping with our extended horse family.  The trip to SIEC for the 

2019 Marcus Oldham Interschool Nationals as part of team Queensland is definitely a highlight.  The 

friends we have made along the way is the main motivation for me to give back to the Interschool 

community – to continue to provide the kids a fair and enjoyable opportunity to ride and compete.  

I have a few years of experience volunteering in multiple Pony Club committees, helping with the 

organisation of events and training clinics.  Positions I have held include Vice President and 

Secretary. I am an active Show Jumping and Jumping Equitation judge and a Course Builder in 

training with the Pony Club system.  

Juggling full time work, family and other committee duties I have a high degree of organisation and a 

willingness to work with people towards a common goal.  My ethos is to always remain fair and 

impartial and to always strive to bring positive outcomes for the greater good.  

I trust everyone has been practicing hard through the off season and I can’t wait to see you all in 

2021.  Fingers crossed we have a smoother year than 020 with an abundance of competitions to 

keep us busy.  

 

 


